
 

 

Joint Statement: Changes to Kiss myAsthma app 

22 August 2023 

 

Dear asthma community, 

We thank you for your continued support and use of Kiss myAsthma app. We’re proud of the 

partnership we’ve formed with the University of Sydney to build and deliver this app over the years. 

Asthma Australia has now taken over the ownership and management of the app from the 

University. 

Due to the significant age of the technology powering Kiss myAsthma, we will be removing the app 

from all stores whilst we spend time building a new interactive asthma support program, accessible 

from your smart phone. This will have the same functionality as you are currently using, and more.  

However, due to these changes, we recommend recording your saved data elsewhere. You could do 

this by navigating to History in the app and scrolling down where you can change the number of days 

and screenshot your logbook over a specified time. 

While we are building this revitalised and improved new digital asthma management offering, please 

use Asthma Australia's existing services, such as 1800 ASTHMA (1800 278 462). This is a dedicated 

line to Asthma Educators, who are trained to assist you in better understanding and managing 

asthma. We are grateful for your continued engagement. 

Stay connected through our websites and social media for future updates. Together, we will improve 

asthma management and empower individuals with asthma to live freely. 

Thank you for your understanding and trust. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mark Kay 

Director, Post Award, Research Portfolio 

University of Sydney 

 

Michele Goldman  

Chief Executive Officer  

Asthma Australia 

tel:%201800278462

